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Wednesday News 

April 19, 2017 

11:00 A.M. 

 
 
 
 

Contact Us: 
 

Customer Service 
(352) 753-4508 

 
Administration 
(352) 751-3939 

 
Budget 

(352) 674-1920 
 

Community Standards 
(352) 751-3912 

 
Community Watch 

(352) 753-0550 
 

Property Management 
(352) 753-4022 

 
Finance Customer Service 

(352) 750-0000 
 

Human Resources 
(352) 674-1905 

 
Public Safety 

(352) 205-8280 
 

Purchasing 
(352) 751-6700 

 
Recreation Administration 

(352) 674-1800 
 

Utility Operations 
(352) 674-1920 

 
 
 

www.DistrictGov.org 

CDD Orientation 
Please join us each Thursday at 10:00am at the District office   
located at 984 Old Mill Run to learn about how the Districts 
operate and other important community information. For 
additional information, please contact us at (352) 753-4508. 
 

This photo was submitted by Thomas Scoville, Community 
Watch, as part of the photo contest for the  cover of the annual 
Village Community Development District No. 6 Audit Report.  

To view the entire audit report for District 6 or any of The 
Village Community Development Districts, please visit 

www.DistrictGov.org. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following areas will be closed or have scheduled maintenance: 

 El Santiago Executive Golf Course 

The El Santiago Executive Golf Course is currently closed to allow the cultural 
programs to begin early.   

 Savannah Center Sports Pool 

The Savannah Center Sports Pool will be closed for improvements May 1st through 
May 22nd. 

 Saddlebrook Pickleball & Tennis Courts 

The Saddlebrook Pickleball & Tennis Courts are closed for resurfacing until April 
25th. 

 Chatham Tennis Courts 

The Chatham Tennis Courts will be closed for resurfacing April 26th through May 
12th.  

 Lake Miona Bocce Courts 

The Lake Miona Bocce Courts will be closed for maintenance April 24th through 
April 26th. 

 Lake Miona Enterprise Room  

The Lake Miona Enterprise Room will be closed for maintenance May 8th through 
May 19th.  

 Bradenton Pool 

The  Bradenton pool will be closed for deck repair April 27th through April 28th.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Softball Complex Closure 

The Buffalo Glen, Knudson, Saddlebrook & Soaring Eagle Softball Complexes will 
be closed for maintenance April 16th through April 28th. 
General maintenance will occur, as well as aeration and 
weed control of the infields and outfields.  Please note 
this schedule may be adjusted due to unforeseen            
circumstances, including weather.   

 

The following areas will be closed or have scheduled maintenance: 

 Colony Cottage Sports Pool 

The Colony Cottage Sports Pool will be closed on Wednesday, April 26th for 
maintenance.  

 Fish Hawk Bocce Courts 

The Fish Hawk Bocce Courts will be closed for resurfacing May 1st 
through May 3rd.  

Now Open!! 

The Sterling Heights Tennis Courts were 
closed for maintenance repairs and are now 
open for play!  Stop by to see the improved 
facilities! 



 

 

Saddlebrook IPM Building 

The roofing is complete.  The electrical and plumbing 
rough ins are also now complete.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saddlebrook Village Recreation Center Renovation 

The interior finishes continue and the cabinetry is currently being installed.  The 
pool renovation has now begun.  The project is on schedule for an opening in June 
2017.  For your safety and the safety of all workers, please refrain from entering all 
construction areas.   

Retention Pond Maintenance  

Hydrilla treatment is occuring on water retention 
areas throughout The Villages.  Depending on the 
density of the hydrilla, some areas may appear to 
look worse before getting better.  For additional 
information on this treatment program or to     
inquire on other maintenance activities on a       
retention pond near you, please contact District 
Property Management at (352) 753-4022. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wall and Fence Matrices 

Wall and fence matrices are available  for review by Residents to assist in 
determining the wall and fence maintenance responsibility within each District.  
The matrix can be found by visiting the homepage for each District.  For 
information specifically relating to your home, please refer to your applicable        
declaration of restrictions.   

1.  On the main page of 
www.DistrictGov.org, 
choose the District in which 
you live 

2.  Click on the ‘District 
Facts’ quick link and the   
matrix is listed on the        
bottom of the page. 

Did You Know?? 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Message From... 

Senior Games 2017 

Monday, April 24 – Sunday, April 30 

The Villages Senior Games continue to grow and provide fun,              
fellowship, fitness and competition for all Villages residents! The focus 
of The Villages Senior Games is not winning, but participating.  Many 
recreation facilities will be utilized and signs will be posted 
at these facilities.  If you have any questions or concerns, please 
speak to the recreation center manager.  Please visit our website 
www.Districtgov.org for schedule of events and locations. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW COMMITTEE 

Is seeking an alternate committee member for  

Village Community Development District No. 5 

 

Village Community Development District No. 5 (District 5) is seeking an 
alternate representative on the Architectural Review Committee. 

 

The applicant must be a full time resident of District 5 and have lived in 
The Villages for at least one year.  Candidates are recommended to have 
education and/or experience in any of the following areas:  architecture, 
ability to read site plans, residential/commercial construction, building 
management, deed restricted communities, landscaping, county code    
enforcement, etc; however, this is not required.  The Committee meets 
weekly, on Wednesdays, 8:00 a.m. for approximately 3 hours.   

 

If you are interested in becoming an alternate representative for District 
No. 5, applications are available on the District’s website, 
www.districtgov.org and at the Community Standards Department          
located at 984 Old Mill Run, The Villages, Florida  The deadline for      
submitting applications is April 28,2017.  For information about the     
position, contact the Community Standards Department at 352-751-3912. 


